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From: Winters, Martha tmartha.winters@wachovia.com]

Sent: Tuesday, May 20, 2008 3:17 PM 208 MAY 2 0 PM ] : 3#

To: jbuckheit@state.pa.us; IRRC; jrhoades@pasen.gov; musto@pasenate.com; jstairs@pahousegop.com;
jroebuck@pahouse.net; dmilne@pahousegop.com; crubley@pahousegop.com; ee|
andydinniman@pasenate.com

Dear Mr. Buckheit, and State Board of Education Members,

I am writing to express my opposition to the GCAs based primarily on the loss of flexibility that my local
school district will have with regard to selection of curriculum. Additionally, we already test our students in
math, reading and science through the state PSSA exams.

Regards,

Daniel J. and Martha M. Winters
Tredyffrin/Easttown resident

Martha M. Winters
Director, Fixed Income Division
Private Portfolio Management
Wachovia Bank, N.A.
One South Broad, PA4830
Philadelphia, PA 19107
PH: 267-321-6714
FAX: 267-321-6700
E: martha.winters@wachovia.com
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